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Media Release 

Lyttelton Port Company Releases 2024 Annual Report 

We are pleased to share the LPC Annual Report for the Financial Year 2024.  
 
New leadership, a focus on the future and a softer domestic economy are the trends reflected in 
Lyttelton Port Company’s results this year. Safety, efficiency, sustainability and profitability continue 
to be our focus, and we have taken major steps to deliver on these priorities. 
 
We remain committed to reaching excellence in health and safety performance and ensuring that we 
achieve financial performance that delivers a fair return to our shareholder and supports the 
investment the region has made in the Port.  

 

To read the LPC Annual Report 2024, click here. 

 

 

ENDS  

For further information, email lpccommunications@lpc.co.nz 

https://www.lpc.co.nz/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/LPC-Annual-Report-2024-1.pdf
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